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As a business owner, your making it extremely hard to continue to operate in Oregon. 

Our elected officials are not listening to people when it comes to excessive taxes and 

programs like this that reward employees who do not work. If a person goes out on 

strike, the rest of Oregon taxpayers should not have to subsidize the disgruntled 

workers. If an employee doesn't like the pay or working conditions, find a new job. 

Ranking 46th in business climate makes selling to a National company more 

compelling. Oregon currently has one of the best workers comp rates and let's keep it 

that way! If it ain't broke, don't fix it! 

 

 

  


